
Bureau of Detectives – Area South 

Community Alert 
                                Alert# P15-2-129CA 

                                                                                        December 19, 2015 

 

Wanted for Residential Burglary 

004th District (South Chicago) 
 
About This Crime: 

• This alert gives notice to residents of the 3000 block of East Cheltenham Place of 
four residential burglaries. In each incident, the offender entered the victim's 
apartment and removed property contained therein.  

 
 Incident times and locations are listed below: 
 

• 3000 block of East Cheltenham Place on approximately December 3-4, 2015 
between the hours of 2 p.m. and 10:20 a.m. 

• 3000 block of East Cheltenham Place on approximately December 17-18, 2015 
between the hours of 11:00 p.m. and 1:30 p.m.  

• 3000 block of East Cheltenham Place on December 18, 2015 at approximately 
6:30 a.m. 

• 3000 block of East Cheltenham Place on December 18, 2015 approximately 
between the hours of 7:00 a.m. and 6:00 p.m. 

 
 

 
Safety Tips: 

• Ensure that all surveillance cameras are on and operational. 

• Ensure all doors and windows are properly secured. 

• If confronted by the offender, attempt to remain calm. 

• Notify a neighbor, friend, or relative, if you are planning to be out of town. 
• Be aware of this situation and alert other residents in the area about these 

crimes. Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of any suspicious 
people including any vehicle description and license plate information. 

 

If you have any information about these incidents please call:  

Area South Property Crimes at 312-747-8273 


